



NOTICE TO COMPETITORS

Number

4

Time

Hrs 20:45

Date

01.08.2023

From

Race Committee

[Schedule for Wednesday 02.08](#)

We have been informed that due to the expected strong wind we may receive information regarding the possibility of conducting racing from the local authorities.

We will therefore postpone any decisions regarding racing until 10:30.

Tracking distribution will not start before 10:30

Do not take your equipment from the hangars until a decision is made.

Principal Race Officer	Class Representative
Didier Flamme	Piotr Oleksiak